
                                                          
 

 
 

30th March 2022 

Dear Parents / Carers of Year 6 children 

Year 6 Enrichment Week - 13th – 17th June 2022 

Further to our letter dated 3rd February 2022, please find below more information regarding our Enrichment 

Week. 

 

We are looking forward to an amazing week of fun and activities and are delighted to invite all of our Year 6 

children to take part in our ‘Enrichment Week’, from Monday 13th June 2022 – Friday 17th June 2022. 

 

The total cost is £65 to cover the entire week which is payable via Pupil Asset and can be made in full, or in 
instalments of £5, £10 or £20 via the school shop on Pupil Asset. Full and final payment is due by Friday 
27th May 2022. 
 
This payment will include all of the trips, travel, activities and a special gift but you may be asked to provide 
a packed lunch or pay for a school dinner on the days that we are in school. If you are eligible for free 
school meals and would like a packed lunch to be provided by school on the days that a packed lunch is 
required, please let Miss Hager or Miss Kleebaum know via Class Dojo.  
 

 Monday 13th June – a day at Kingswood Activity Centre, Grosvenor Hall in Ashford, which is a 

brilliant site full of outdoor, adventurous activities for our children to enjoy (times to be arranged 

closer to the day) – (a packed lunch will be required on this day). 

 Tuesday 14th June – time to visit some animals at the Spring Lane College Campus and then fish 

and chips for lunch along the river  

 Wednesday 15th June – we will spend the day in Whitstable and have ice-creams on the beach (a 

packed lunch will be required on this day) 

 Thursday 16th June - a day in school with a cinema experience and a sleepover in the classrooms 

(children can bring a packed lunch or have a school dinner)   

 Friday 17th June - a calm and cosy day in class with breakfast provided (children can bring a packed 

lunch or have a school dinner)  

 
This is an optional trip so if your child does not wish to take part they must attend school as usual and will 

spend the week in another class. If they do not want to take part, please login to Pupil Asset and tick 

‘decline’.  

 

If your child would like to take part but you having financial difficulties, please contact the school office to 

speak to Helen Fennell or Miss Middleton to discuss how we may be able to support you. 

 

Final details will be sent once we know exactly how many children will be taking part. 
 

 
Yours faithfully 

 

 Miss Hager (Dolphin Class Teacher) and Miss Kleebaum (Polar Bear Class Teacher)   

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary School 
Pilgrims’ Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU 

Telephone: 01227 760084  

Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Miss AM Middleton 
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